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Should you require any further information please contact our Customer Services Centre  
by using our online Contact Form or by calling 0116 305 0001 
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Press Release – Nov 2023 

Temporary Traffic Regulation Order 
 

STATION ROAD / LEICESTER ROAD / BRADGATE ROAD / 
THURCASTON LANE, CROPSTON AND THURCASTON 

 
Leicestershire County Council Highways has agreed to a Temporary Traffic 
Regulation Order at the above location. 
 
Temporary road closures are required on the above locations commencing on the 
23rd July 2024 for 2 days. 
 
Station Road will be closed between the junction of Stamford Drive, Cropston, and 
the junction of Swithland Lane, Rothley. 
 
When required, Leicester Road, Bradgate Road and Thurcaston Lane will be closed 
at their junctions with Station Road. 
 
As the works progress, access will be maintained whenever it is safe to do so. 
   
The Temporary Traffic Regulation Order will be implemented for public safety to allow 
Leicestershire County Council undertake carriageway patching works. 
 
The proposed alternative diversion route will be signed on site. 
 
During the closures, alternative routes available to all traffic can be viewed at 
https://one.network/?tm=GB139151635  or scan the QR code below. 
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